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Dear Santa Claus:
I wanted to say thank you for the wonderful gifts. I specially loved the [gift you loved], and the [one more gift you liked] is really awesome too. I promise that I will be good this year too. Thank you so much for the presents not only to you but to the little elves and reindeers too. Mom says it's too soon to tell you what I want for next Christmas, so I guess I'll just write to you again in November. Thank you very much, and have a pleasant year ahead.
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